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Of"f"ICE Of" TH E PRESIDENT 

April 16, 1982 

Dear Coy: 

We sincerely appreciate your generous support of The 
Nishnawbe· News, the publication of our Northern American 
Indian students. The grant from ·The Equitable will not only 
help publication in a monetary way, but it underscores the 
value placed on the newspaper by someone like yourself who 
has been very active in Indian affairs for many years. This 
is reassuring to us. 

Dozens of American Indian students have worked on The 
Nishn·awbe· News over the years and we have found that it has 
been a valuable learning experience for many of them--some 
of whom have remained in the field of Indian and non-Indian 
journalism. 

Persons interested in the Ojibwa language in this 
region are finding your language workbook increasingly 
useful, and we appreciate the copies you have provided for 
our use. 

Thank you again for your generosity and for remembering 
your adopted alma mater~ Northern Michigan University. 
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